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CEO Ak Leads Stakeholders in Groundbreaking Ceremony

PRINCE GEORGE’S COUNTY, MD (SEPTEMBER 2, 2021) - Chesapeake

Math & IT Academy South was excited to begin the new greenfield project with

the groundbreaking ceremony yesterday.  CEO Ak welcomed everyone and

provided a platform for those interested in speaking to be heard.  The greenfield is

expected to be completed by the end of the current school year.
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